COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
3lst July, 1948,

Dear S8ir,

I duly received your letter of the 23rd instant
regarding the liotor Tanker "KROSSFONN", the contents of
which have been noted with interest,

I am arranging for ¥r.Coslett at Klel to be
informed from this Office so that there 1s no need for
you to write him direct,

As you say the case 1s most unusual but as the
parts are to be towed separately, you should issue i
certificates for each half, It will not be necessary,
however, to duplicate your reports, and one Hpt.8 & 9
will be sufficient.

Yours falthfully,

P
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Classification Committee,
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